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 Dear Colleague 

  
Bae Caerdydd / Cardiff Bay 

Caerdydd / Cardiff  CF99 1NA 
 

17 October 2008 

 
Consultation – Proposed Local Government Measure Committee  
 
The National Assembly for Wales Proposed Local Government Measure Committee (‘the 
Committee’) was established on 1 October 2008 to consider and report on the general 
principles of the proposed Local Government (Wales) Measure (‘the proposed Measure’). 
You can find details of the proposed Measure and the accompanying Explanatory 
Memorandum via the attached link: 
http://www.assemblywales.org/bus-home/bus-legislation/bus-leg-measures/business-
legislation-measures-lg.htm  
 
The Committee would like to invite you to submit written evidence to assist in its 
scrutiny of the Government’s proposals. In particular, the Committee would welcome 
responses to the questions set out at Annex 1 to this letter.   
 
If you wish to submit evidence, please send an electronic copy of your submission to 
legislationoffice@wales.gsi.gov.uk and entitle the e-mail Consultation LG Committee. If 
you would prefer to send your submission in hard copy, please send it to Ruth Hatton, 
Deputy Committee Clerk, Legislation Office, National Assembly for Wales, Cardiff Bay, 
CF99 1NA.  

 
Submissions should arrive by Friday 28 November 2008. It may not be possible to 
take into account responses received after this date. 
 
Further information on the legislative process can be found at: 
http://www.assemblywales.org/bus-home/bus-legislation/bus-legislation-
guidance/bus-legislation-guidance-measures.htm  
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When preparing your submission, please keep the following in mind: 

 
 your response should be as succinct as possible. Please reference your 

response using the title applied above; 
 the National Assembly normally makes responses to public consultation 

available for public scrutiny and they may also be seen and discussed by 
Assembly Members at Committee meetings. If you do not want your 
response or name published, it is important that you clearly specify this 
in your submission; 

 please indicate whether you are responding on behalf of an organisation, or 
as an individual; 

 please indicate whether or not you would be prepared to give oral evidence 
to the Committee. 

 
The Committee welcomes contributions in English and Welsh and will consider responses 
to the written consultation during the autumn term. 

 
If you have any queries, please contact Gareth Williams, Committee Clerk on 029 2089 
8008 or Ruth Hatton Deputy Clerk on 029 2089 8019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Janice Gregory AM 
Committee Chair  
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